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SUBMISSION. 

NSW Anti-Discrimination Amendment (Religious Freedoms and equality) Bill 
2020. 

 

To whom it may concern. 

 

I fail to see how our Religious Freedoms can be lost, considering that they 
are enshrined in the Constitution of the Commonwealth of Australia under 
Section 116, and where there is conflict the Commonwealth can over-rule the 
States by using Section 109.   Why do you think you can ignore the 
Constitution and follow the orders of the United Nations and the New World 
Order, without risk to your reputation, your place in history and any records 
that will be kept on this matter.  
 
 In fact the U.N. has destroyed  more rights of the sovereignty of our own 
bodies and minds, and that of our country, than any other organization in 
Australia's history.   Globalisation of our minds and beliefs should not be 
encouraged, but fought against, since we were all created unique and 
individual beings in the image of God, with freedom to choose between good 
and evil, unless we allow ourselves to be captured by something else. 
  
It is the obligation of all members of Parliament, and bureaucrats regardless 
of their position to adhere to the law as set out in our Constitution and laws 
under Almighty God.  Otherwise we are a land without law and the 
consequences of that will follow, perhaps with rebellion and civil war, to the 
detriment and risk to everyone, including yourselves and your families. 
 
This country and our system of government was founded on Judaic/Christian 
foundations and inherited Common Law rights from the United Kingdom.  If 
you want to remove those rights, a Referendum will have to be called as 
required under Section 128 of our Constitution.   Until such time that this 
happens you have no right to remove freedom of religion, and our right to 



practice our beliefs,  if they are not contrary to the criminal codes of both 
States and Federal Governments of Australia.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Beverley Linne Pattenden 

 
 

19th August 2020. 
 
 




